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Hell0 families!  

Spring is here! We can officially welcome spring on March 

20th and day light savings on March 12! We are excited for 

the weather changes and spring flowers blooming. As the 

weather is warming up, it is important that we continue to 

have sunscreen in the classroom for your child. A water bottle 

is also needed to refill throughout the day. We will be 

incorporating lots of nature, where the students will learn the 

joys of spring. 

Here are some fun events happening this month listed below! 

 

Quote of the month!   

Today you are you! That is truer than true! There is no one 
alive who is you-er than you!                          -Dr. Seuss 



March 2nd: Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss! Wear wacky 

dress up day and hair day to celebrate! You can even 

bring in a Dr. Seuss book to share with the class. 

March 7th: National Cereal Day! We will celebrate by 

having cereal for breakfast! 

March 13th-17th: Priority registration week! To kick 

things off we are going to do a star wars week! You can 

wear your favorite star wars attire  

March 17th: Happy St. Patrick’s Day!  Wear green! 

 

Hope you all have great month!  

 


